
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Weber County Planning Office has received a request to 

vacate a portion of Nordic Valley Way, located at approximately 

2800 Nordic Valley Way, Eden UT 84310. 

The Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing 

regarding this item during the Commission meeting on March 25, 

2025 at 10:00 AM. This meeting will be held in the County 

Commission Chambers, located on the first floor of the Weber 

Center at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden UT 84401. The meeting 

will also be held through Zoom video conferencing. The zoom 

meeting information is as follows: 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82061032840?pwd=cmeFqoFFv9E6

PpduWA6PwWPyBp7F7a.1 

Meeting ID: 820 6103 2840 

Passcode: 419392 

More information regarding this application can be found at the 

Weber County Planning Division Office located at 2380 

Washington BLVD, STE 240, Ogden UT 84401, or by emailing 

Tammy Aydelotte at taydelotte@webercountyutah.gov. 

Meeting date and time is subject to change.  Please call to 

confirm the meeting time and schedule at 801-399-8766. 
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